the ROOM school

Thursday, November 24th 2022

School Rewards Trip - Climbing Centre/Wind in the Willows walk

Dear Parents and Carers,
It's that time again - Rewards Trip Day!

If you have received this letter/email then your young person has qualified for next week’s trip and has
already been asked to make a decision between Camberley Climbing Centre, or the Wind in the
Willows Walk in Cookham Dean. Both trips promise to be fantastic experiences for our deserving
pupils. The trips will be taking place on Tuesday 29th November, leaving in separate minibuses and
will be led by Green Room staff.

Camberley Climbing Centre (change of location due to a booking error)

Pupils and staff will leave GRW in school minibuses at 10.20, and will arrive at the Climbing Centre at
11am. Upon arrival pupils will take part in a Safety Brief with the Climbing Centre’s staff and will then
spend an hour on the climbing walls. GRW will be providing all pupils with a packed lunch, which we
will eat at the Centre at 13.00, we will then leave the Centre in minibuses and arrive back for taxis and
pupil pick-up at the Windsor Leisure Centre car park at the usual time. Please note- Pupils will need
to wear appropriate clothing for climbing. No hoodies, skirts or dresses can be worn.

The Wind in the Willows Walk

Pupils and staff will leave GRW in school minibuses at 10.20 and upon arrival at the location will
embark on the 3 mile short route. At 12.00 we will be stopping off at The Jolly Farmer pub for a Hot
Chocolate (there will unfortunately not be a dairy-free option). Following this we will complete the
second half of the walk and will return in school minibuses to the Windsor Leisure Centre car park for
taxis and pupil pick-up at the usual time of 14.30, Please note - Pupils will need appropriate
walking shoes, and will need to dress appropriately based on the weather.

We hope all pupils enjoy their Reward Trips and continue to embody the School Values going forward.

Any questions regarding the trips can be answered by Callum or Claire, or by phoning the school
office.

callum@thegreenroomschool.com

claire@thegreenroomschool.com

Kind regards,

G

Callum Flanagan
Deputy Head of School
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